
Where every child is valued 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 It has been a fantastic half term. Your children have shown how dedicated they are to their 

learning and the staff have really enjoyed getting  to know their classes with all the  

wonderful topics. I have seen some fantastic work in books, on display in classrooms and 

many children visiting my office to bring exceptional work to show me. 

We have great feedback from the public about our children when on trips, which is exactly 

what we want to hear. We know they are fabulous so its good to hear that others from  

outside of the school see it too. 

East-side theatre company worked with classes from years 1 to 6 last week and this week to 

celebrate Black role models for Black history Month. The East-side staff really enjoyed  

working with the classes and said the children were  amazing, interactive and responsive. 

 

 

 

 

 

We 

still have Dance Fit/Keep fit classes running for adults every Monday from 2pm so do feel 

free to come along and join in.  

We had a speech and Language coffee morning this Monday so thank you for those who at-

tended. 

 

Remember to pop along to the  

Event at the SOUTH LONDON GALLERY  

at the end of the day today. Its free to our school!  

 

 

 

We will be looking at more events so please do keep a 

look out for posters and information on the website. 

 

 Kindest regards     Ms Murdoch  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parents/ Carers, you are invited to a “Reading and Phonics workshop” with 

Mrs Naylor on Friday 3rd of November at 9:00am.  

Please come to the main reception to register for the workshop on the Friday 

morning. 

Kelly Avenue. Excellent transition meeting with some of the 

local      

Secondary 

schools. A 

very  

 

informative meeting. 


